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I support HB 4124! We are so fortunate to have some stunning historical lodges and 

art scattered around Oregon. As a native, these pieces of our state history are 

especially important to me and my children’s future. It is important for our state to 

invest in saving, restoring and preserving these places for ourselves and our future 

generations. Not to mention the jobs this could create and the increased tourism from 

within and outside our state.  


